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GPs' CONTRACT: TARGETS

You saw over the weekend the papers below and accepted an early

review of the targets under theﬁGPsf contract rather than any

immediate changes.

But you did not I think have an opportunlty to look at the

rev1sed 'Dear Colleague' letter attached to Ken Clarke's minute

at Flag A. Ken Clarke is still qu1te keen to 1ssue such a

letter. Do you have any comments on it you want me to pass on?
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PAUL GRAY
26 March 1990
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